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Ottawa, 26th November 1923

Sir,-

I have to inform you that as the Department has ar-
ranged to sell the Indian interest in those street which were
referred to in Departmental letter to you dated the 6th instant,
the Department therefore consents to the "closing of those
streets referred to in the above mentioned letter.

Your obedient servant,

(J.D. McLeon)

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.
The City Clerk,

Sarnia, Ont.
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